
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Open Contracting Act PA- HB 1849 
This bill would bar the use of Project Labor 
Agreements on taxpayer-funded projects. 

 

Folks …. 
  
The House State Government Committee will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, January 24, 
2018, at 9:00 a.m., in Room 205, Ryan Office Building. The subject of the hearing is HB 1849 
(Bloom), known as the Open Contracting Act, which would bar the use of Project Labor 
Agreements on taxpayer-funded projects. 
 

The bill was referred to State Government --- that’s Metcalfe’s committee --- Kim Hileman & Matt 
Hurlburt, the Dem staff of the State Government Committee, will be handling things. I am going to 
provide them with what information we have on PLAs, but I am sure they would be happy to hear 
from you regarding any questions or information you may have that could be of assistance. 
  
Thanks. 
  

Vicki Di Leo, Executive Director 

House Labor & Industry Committee (D) 

Office of John Galloway 

301 Irvis Office Building 

P.O. Box 202140 

Harrisburg, PA 17120-0140 

  
 

 

These Legislative Action Alerts will be posted on the PA Conference of Teamsters web site at www.pacfteamsters.com  Go to the home page and click on the 

black box titled Legislative Action Alert Bulletins. Please share our web site address and these alerts with your officers, agents and stewards. 
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